Landowners are successful in Court Again!
 

Landowners returned to the Alberta Court of Appeals in Calgary on Wednesday, seeking a court order to stay the licensing of AltaLink’s 500 KV export transmission line. The Lavesta Area Group asked the court to stay AltaLink’s licensing until after the Court of Appeal could rule on the matter later in November.

Justice P. Martin adjourned the hearing indefinitely after the EUB agreed not to issue a license until after the landowners were able to return to the court.

Joe Anglin, the Lavesta Area Group Vice-Chair, says “This is a victory for the landowners because all the landowners were ever asking for is due process of law. This matter is now before the courts and we did not want the EUB to issue a license to build an export line before the courts had time to rule. We are satisfied with the agreement made with the EUB in lieu of a court order to stay the license”. 
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